
 

13th December 2017 

 

Bujinkan NinJutsu Club 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

After Christmas we will be running a Binjinkan NinJutsu club after school on a 

Thursday from 3.15 – 4.15. The class will be taken by an external coach who is a 

qualified martial arts instructor. This is the same instructor that visited the school 

several weeks ago for a taster session. 

There are only 20 places available at a cost of £3.00 per session. The sessions are 

available to all children and will be offered on a first come, first served basis.  

As this club is being run by an outside agency, all fees must be paid directly to the 

instructor each week or in advance in one lump sum. 

If your child is interested in attending, please complete and return the reply slip below. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs D Milford 

Headteacher  

 

 

Bujinkan NinJutsu Club 

 

My child______________________ in ________________ class would like to 

attend the Bujinkan NinJutsu Club on Thursdays after school. 

 

Signed _____________________________ Date_____________________ 


